
o 

The Bulletin  
Your Weekly News Update from The Suthers School  

25 October 2019 Issue 78 

In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 Was ’nutrition’, a key  

 component of our annual  

 Healthy Breakfast 

 Challenge this week.  

  

 Year 9 Netball Friendly    

Well  done to our Year 9    

girls who took on Toot Hill 

this week in their first  

friendly of the 2019-20 

season.  

    

 Celebrating Social Action      

A reminder that all pupils 

currently taking part in the 

‘Send My Friend  to School’ 

campaign will be travelling   

to Nottingham  after half 

term for the first ever  WE 

Day Community event in    

the UK. Reply slips must be 

returned asap please.   

    

 Art in the outdoors for Y9 

Our Year 9s braved the 

downpours this week to     

get up close  to an amazing   

array of art at the Yorkshire 

Sculpture Park, the UK’s 

largest outdoor gallery.   

 

 Beacon Claim Top Spot     

Congratulations to Beacon, 

this term’s House Point 

Champions and winners of     

a non-uniform day  on    

Friday 8 November.  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

DRAWN TO LIFE FOR THE BIG DRAW   

HEALTHY BREAKFAST CHALLENGE 2019 
In a decidedly Halloween-inspired 

Healthy Breakfast Challenge this 

week we saw an excellent array of 

well-balanced and nutritious break-

fasts, some really inventive presen-

tation techniques and a great serv-

ing of teamwork. An extra well done 

to the Spooky Scary Skeletons in 

Beacon who took the title this year, 

scoring max points in all categories!  
All set for a Beacon breakfast:  students pose for a quick 

pic before  tucking into their trick or treat inspired feast. 

In a truly creative Personal Development Day this week, Suthers School stu-

dents joined the world’s biggest drawing festival, The Big Draw. First estab-

lished by the Campaign for Drawing, TBD Festival is a celebration of all things 

artistic as well as the therapeutic benefits of drawing. In the first off-

timetable day of its kind, our students spent the day exploring and emulating 

the work of a diverse range of artists; from the innovative interpretation of 

numbers with Jasper John, to the interactive art of Kelsey Montague  and the 

paper-cutting prowess of Henri Matisse, there was no shortage of inspiration 

and we are already looking forward to developing students’ knowledge of art 

therapy and the ‘Drawn to Life’ theme of this year’s festival in PSHEC lessons.  


